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Parent’s Evening November 2021 

Thursday 7th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

 

Parents’ Evenings will be held during the week beginning 8th November. Usually this would be held on school 

premises, with face to face meetings and the books available for you to view. Unfortunately, due to the high 

rates of COVID-19 that persist in Wolverhampton, we have taken the decision to hold these conversations 

over the phone. The safety of our families and staff is of utmost importance to us and we thank you for 

supporting us through this period. We sincerely hope that we will be able to invite you into school in the not 

to distant future.  

 

Before the October break our teachers will contact you via Dojo to let you know what day your call will be 

and the half hour window of it. In order for this to run smoothly, the calls will be limited to a ten-minute 

conversation. If at the end of the call you require more time to talk to the teacher, please arrange for a call 

back at another time. 

 

Thank you once again for your support. We are very proud of the children and how they have returned. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Justin Gomersall 

Deputy Headteacher 
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